šxwəxwa?əs Thunderbird Elementary School

2325 Cassiar Street, Vancouver, B.C. V5M 3X3 Tel: 604-713-4611 Fax: 604-713-4613

January 9, 2025

Master Lian Tzi

Lotus Light Charity Society

#200 – 357 East Hastings Street

Vancouver, BC V6A 1P3

Dear Master Lian Tzi:

On behalf of the students at Thunderbird Elementary, we would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$1000 worth of gift cards that were given to our vulnerable families at Christmas. Your commitment to helping our children in our community is sincerely appreciated.

Because of donors like you, the students at Thunderbird Elementary continue to reach their full academic and social potential while developing a commitment to lifelong learning.

Once again, thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brad Toews

Principal